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To Ontario Energy Board,

 
We are in a climate emergency. The emergency is no longer in the future - it is now. Australia
was on fire; Indonesia faced catastrophic flooding; floods in east Africa displaced thousands.
Closer to home we can expect more flooding, the rise of tick-borne diseases, longer and more
intense heatwaves and fires in our summers. 

We are in this emergency because the burning of fossil fuels has altered the chemistry of out
atmosphere. Increased CO2 is trapping heat. If we continue on this trajectory more and more
of our world will become uninhabitable. People in poverty and in marginalized communities
will suffer the most. 

Why then would we contribute to this problem when there are alternatives? The Dawn-
Parkway pipeline project must be rejected. Invest in energy efficiency and hydro power from
Quebec. 

Ask yourself what world you want to leave for your children and act accordingly.

Anne Keary
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